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(9:00 AM ChST) Hagåtña, Guam – Bank of Guam announces the reopening 
of its branches in Guam and the Commonwealth of the Northern Mariana 
Islands (CNMI) today. 
 
Bank of Guam branches in Saipan and Tinian will reopen at 9:00 a.m., while 
all Bank of Guam branches in Guam and Rota, along with our Hagåtña 
Headquarters and Familia Contact Center, will resume operations at 12:00 
noon.  
 
As we continue to monitor weather conditions from Tropical Storm Man-Yi, 
we advise customers to stay safe and drive carefully. For further 
convenience, Bank of Guam’s online and mobile banking platforms remain 
fully operational. 
 
For the latest updates, follow @bankofguam on Facebook and Instagram, or 
visit our website at bankofguam.com. 
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